
Town Board Meeting  
October 13, 2014 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 

Hilgendorf were present.  

 The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $94,101.59 
Equipment Fund - $253,639.31; General Savings Account - $22,873.72; Checking Account - 
$129.819.27; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $14,747.59; Greenwood Cemetery - 
$100,000.00 CD and Cemetery Beautification Fund - $12,300.90  
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the August 11, 2014 board meeting. Motion 
passed 4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the vouchers #2400 through #2452. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
There are no license applications. 
 
Kevin noted that he had received a letter from Joni and John Kablitz for the outstanding job the road crew 
is doing on Kablitz Road. 
 
Alex Ott was present to ask if the town could do anything about the train blocking Red Pine Road for 
more than 2 hours at a time. He was told to contact the sheriff's department. 
 
The Board will meet October 30th at 4:30 to review the proposals for assessor. 
 
Plan Commission Chair Harry Gladwin reported that Wagner Oil will be waiting until spring to complete 
preparation due to wet weather. The next meeting will be October 27th if needed. 
 
Byron Lange reported that the culvert on Kablitz Road is being replaced. The stumps have been removed 
from Echo Valley Road and no rip-rap will be needed on that road. 
 
The parks will be set for the winter as soon as the water lines are blown out at Kahle Park. 
 
The slab and approach has been poured for the shop building. 
 
The park and beach summer work will be bid out in the spring. 
 
4 Seasons will continue to take care of the cemetery with a 3-year contract with a 1% increase per year. 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

 


